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County Engineer applies for Safety Project funding 
 
Lawrence County Engineer Doug Cade announced today that his office has applied for funding 
for several safety related projects for County Roadways through the Ohio County Engineers 
Association. Applications were made to upgrade regulatory, warning and guide signs 
throughout the 380 miles of the County Highway System, inventory and assess existing signs, 
inventory pavement markings and conduct Curve Safe Speed Studies. The entire project is 
expected to cost $180,000 and if funded be completed in one year.  
 
“These projects if funded will create the foundation that we need to improve safety on our 
County Roads and assist us in future grant opportunities.”, Cade said. 
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